
 

 

 
 

TIMMINS FLOOD ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

WATERSHED CONDITIONS STATEMENT EXTENDED 
WATER SAFETY 

 
 
Date of Issue – Tuesday, April 22, 2025 
 
(Timmins, ON) – The Timmins Flood Advisory Committee continues to review up-to-date 
information regarding local water levels. As such, the current Watershed Conditions Statement: 
Water Safety has been extended. The watershed is still reacting to snow and ice melt and 
precipitation.  
 
Residents are advised to use extreme caution when near rivers and waterbodies where slippery 
stream banks, thin ice, dangerous currents and fast-moving cold water will make waterways very 
hazardous. 
 
The Committee will continue to monitor the situation on a daily basis and issue updates as more 
information is known, or if water conditions change.           
 
Residents can visit the MRCA website at www.mattagamiregion.ca for the latest information on 
watershed conditions and public advisories, or to sign up for flood notifications via email. 
 
 
This message will be in effect until (or updated before) April 28, 2025. 
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For more information, please contact the MRCA at 705-360-2660 
 

http://www.mattagamiregion.ca/
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